
Maple Grove PTO 
 

August, 2018 

 

 

Dear Maple Grove Families,  

 

Welcome back!  For those of you who are new to the school, we warmly welcome you to Maple 

Grove.  As Maple Grove PTO starts another school year, we look forward to building on the legacy 

that previous boards and administrations have established.  

 

For those of you who are unfamiliar with us, we are a volunteer organization made up of parents, 

teachers, administrators, and support staff who are dedicated to the successful education of our 

children.  Maple Grove PTO's mission is to promote "A partnership between Maple Grove 

parents and teachers for the benefit of our students."  

 

We strive for continued parent involvement to promote a better educational environment for our 

children. We also help facilitate a school community where teachers and administrators can do their 

best work by providing additional resources. 

 

Through fundraising efforts, the Maple Grove PTO donates funds to purchase educational materials 

and equipment, host guest speakers, contribute towards field trips that 

enhance learning, show appreciation to the teachers and staff, and so much more.   

 

To meet this extremely important mission we will once again be participating in our annual Read-a-

thon fundraiser which will be held the week of September 31st.  All money raised stays within our 

school and directly benefits your student. Not only are we raising money for Maple Grove but 

promoting a lifetime love of reading.  

 

We encourage you to get involved in the Maple Grove PTO. Whether it is contributing to 

meetings, donating to the Read-a-thon, collecting Box Tops, Woods and Bi-Lo receipts and coke 

caps, there are a variety of ways to contribute.  We have tasks and positions to accommodate all 

interest and schedules.  With parents taking just a little bit of time out of their busy schedules, we 

can accomplish so much!   

 

Please look through this packet and see where you can help grow the success of our school. You are 

always welcome to join Maple Grove PTO at our monthly board meetings, which are generally held 

the first Thursday of the month at 5:30pm in the Maple Grove Library.  

Maple Grove PTO correspondence will be sent out throughout the year via school wide email and 

periodic fliers will come home with your student on golden rod paper. 

We would like to thank you in advance for your support. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. Have a wonderful school year and we look forward to working with you.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Candice Haffner  

Maple Grove PTO President 

MapleGroveTigersPTO@gmail.com  
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